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February 5, 2013 

 

Dear Committee Members and Observers:  

 

We look forward to seeing you in Washington, DC later this month. 

Please find attached a new draft of the proposed uniform act on the 

Prevention and Remedies for Human Trafficking.  

 

Our associate reporter Professor Joe Colquitt has done substantial work 

on the criminal law sections in an effort to make the draft conform to 

typical statutory language for criminal provisions. We will spend most 

of our February meeting reviewing the criminal sections and will then 

move to a review of the provisions on victims’ remedies, state 

coordination efforts, etc.  

 

We plan to meet all day on Friday and Saturday, and a half day on 

Sunday, ending at 12:00 noon. Breakfast and lunch will be provided on 

Friday and Saturday in our meeting room.  

 

Should you have any questions or comments in advance of the meeting, 

please feel free to reach out to one of us via email or phone. 

 

Steve Wilborn and Anita Ramasastry 
 


